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                                                                                        Update: November 2017 
 

Dewatering equipment installation starting November 13, 2017 
 
King County crews will install dewatering equipment at the Vashon Bunker Trail (BT) 1 and 2 (see 
map below) starting Monday, November 13. Equipment includes baker tanks to hold excess water, 
a diesel-powered pump and a generator that will run 24/7 while the work is being completed. No 
changes are expected to traffic, and one lane will remain closed between BT1 and BT3 along 103 
Avenue SW. 
 
What you can expect during construction 

• Flaggers will help move traffic through the 
work site 

• One lane closed along 103rd Avenue SW 
between BT1 and BT3 work sites 

• No lane closure at BT4 work site 
• Interruption to sewer services not 

anticipated 
• Coordination with Washington State 

Department of Transportation to minimize 
impact to the ferry schedule 

• Access at all times for ferry traffic, 
emergency vehicles, school buses, and 
neighborhood residents 

• Work crew, trucks, and drilling equipment in 
the street and public right-of-way on the 
curb and sidewalk 

• Increased noise on site 
• Work hours are weekdays between 7 a.m. 

and 5:30 p.m. No work on holidays 
 

For more information contact:  Bibiana Ocheke-Ameh at 206-477-5604  
bibiana.ocheke-ameh@kingcounty.gov 

 
For information about Vashon Treatment Plant: 

www.kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/system/Vashon.aspx 
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